

Task 1

Chinese crowded popular Signature small

Kemaro Island

Kemaro Island is one of most (1). destinations in South Sumatera. This island is located in a (2). delta of Musi River. Kemaro Island is lies in between the industrial areas of Sriwijaya Fertilizer Plant and Pertamina Oil Refinery in Plaju and Gerong River.

When visiting Kemaro Island, there will be a (3). Vihara or Klenteng with many stairs, typically Chinese building in the middle of the island. This Hok Tjiang Rio temple was built since 2006 and becomes the (4). icon in this island. Moreover, on the island there is a Buddha temple that oftenly visited by Buddhists follower to pray or to visit the graves.

This island becomes more (5). during Chinese festivals like Cap Go Meh or Imlek New Year. In front of Klenteng, there is grave yard of Prince Tan Bun An from Chinese and Princess Siti Fatimah of Sriwijaya. By their love story, this island is made up and popular to be Pulau Jodoh or Mate Island.

Task 2

I have a pet. It is a rabbit. Its name is Milky.

I call it Milky because it has white and long fur, from head to toe. Milky is Jersey Wolly breed. Its body is small with black short ears. I got Milky last year from my uncle as a birthday gift. Milky has just born back then. Milky likes to eat bread so much. It doesn't really like vegetables.

Milky is very gentle. It never bites or kicks. I like to cuddle and play with Milky.

1. What does the text mostly tell us about?

- a. The writer's rabbit pet
- b. Kinds of rabbit breed
- c. Milky's physical description
- d. Rabbit as a pet

2. Why is the pet being called Milky?

- a. It is a Jersey Wooly breed
- b. It has a small body
- c. It has white ears
- d. It has white fur

3. How old is the writer's rabbit pet?

- a. 1 month old
- b. 2 months old
- c. 1 year old
- d. 2 years old

4. Milky is very **gentle**.

The underlined word can be replaced by

- a. Strong
- b. Calm
- c. Brave
- d. Kind

Text for number 5-8



The Great Pyramid of Giza is a huge pyramid built by the Ancient Egyptians. It stands near Cairo, Egypt. It is the oldest of the Seven Wonders of the Ancient World, and the only one to remain mostly intact. When it was built it was 146.5 meters (481 feet) tall. It was the tallest building in the world for over 3,800 years. Erosion and other causes have shrunk it to 138.8 m. The pyramid was probably built for Khufu, an Egyptian pharaoh. It was perhaps built by Khufu's vizier, Hemiunu. It is believed that it took about 20 years to build, and was completed around 2570 BC.

When it was built, Great Pyramid was covered by white stones that formed a smooth outer surface. Some of these stones can still be seen around the base. Most of what can be seen of the pyramid now is its basic core of 2,300,000 blocks of limestone and granite. There have been many different theories to explain how

the pyramid was built. Most accepted building ideas are based on the idea of moving huge stones from a quarry and dragging and lifting them into place. Archaeologists found that the Pyramids of Giza were not built by slaves, but workers who were paid for working. Their graves were found near the pyramid in 1990.

There are three known rooms, or chambers, inside the Great Pyramid. The lowest chamber is cut into the rock on which the pyramid was built. This chamber was not finished. The other two chambers are higher up inside the pyramid. They are called the Queen's Chamber and the King's Chamber, but these are modern labels as we do not know how the Egyptians were going to use them. The Great Pyramid has two passages, one leading up, and the other down. It is the only Egyptian pyramid to have the two passages.

The Great Pyramid is part of a group of buildings, called the Giza Necropolis. This includes two mortuary temples in honor of Khufu. One is close to the pyramid and one near the Nile. There are three smaller pyramids for Khufu's wives. Other buildings include an even smaller "satellite" pyramid, and a raised causeway which joins the two temples. There are other tombs, called mastaba, probably for other important people.

5. What is the text about?

- a. Giza Necropolis
- b. Seven Wonders of the Ancient World
- c. Pharaoh
- d. The Great Pyramid of Giza

6. Which paragraph mention about how Pyramid of Giza was built?

- a. 1
- b. 2
- c. 3
- d. 4

7. How long does it take to build the Pyramid of Giza?

- a. 20 years
- b. 146 years
- c. In 2570 BC
- d. In 19990

8. Which of the following things is not mentioned in the text?
- a. The parts of the building
 - b. The reason for building the Pyramid of Giza
 - c. The height of the building
 - d. The numbers of Pyramid in the complex

Text for number 9-12

Today, my aunt comes to visit our house. She's my favorite aunt. Her name is Isma.

She's very beautiful. Her height is 168 cm with weight 52 kg. Her skin is fair. She has black and round eyes. Her nose is sharp. She has long wavy hair.

My aunt is a Science teacher in Junior High School. Her students like her so much because she is kind and friendly. She is patient too. She doesn't get angry even if her students are naughty. She is also well loved by our family members. I always wait for her visit to my house.

9. What is the topic of the text?
- a. A Science Teacher
 - b. Beautiful aunt
 - c. Isma's aunt
 - d. Writer's favorite aunt
10. The last paragraph mostly talks about
- a. The writer's aunt in general
 - b. The writer's aunt's physical description
 - c. The writer's aunt's characteristics
 - d. The visit of writer's aunt
11. How is the writer's aunt's build?
- a. Tall and slim
 - b. Short and slim
 - c. Tall and fat
 - d. Short and thin
12. Why do Aunt Isma's students like her?
- a. Because she's kind and friendly
 - b. Because she's beautiful
 - c. Because she teaches science
 - d. Because she's smart and patient

Text for number 13-16

Mount Bromo

Indonesia sits on the Ring of Fire, an area with some of the most active volcanoes in the world. Many of the country's volcanoes, such as Mount Merapi, are famous for their violent eruptions and their stunning, but dangerous beauty. Mount Bromo is among the best known, thanks largely to its incredible views, particularly when seen standing over the caldera at sunrise. Bromo's peak was blown off in an eruption, and you can still see white smoke spewing from the mountain. The volcano is part of Bromo Tengger Semeru National Park, which also includes Mount Semeru, the highest peak in Java. The park is home to the Tengger people, isolated ethnic groups who trace their ancestry back to the ancient Majapahit Empire.

(<https://www.planetware.com/tourist-attractions/indonesia-ina.htm>)

13. The text is written to

- a. To tell the readers about Mount Bromo
- b. To describe about The Ring of Fire
- c. To explain about Bromo Tengger Semeru National Park
- d. To promote beautiful mountain in Indonesia

14. Why does Mount Bromo wellknown?

- a. It has ancient group of people
- b. It has incredible view
- c. It is on The Ring of Fire
- d. It is a part of Bromo Tengger Semeru National Park?

15. Who are Tengger people?

- a. Isolated ethnic group in Bromo Tengger Semeru National Park
- b. All people in Mount Bromo
- c. People who live in The Ring of Fire
- d. People of Majapahit Empire